Minute #5 of Independent Hearing Panel 21 October 2022
Te Uruhi resource consent application - Marine Parade
Reference No. RM210149

1. We acknowledge receipt of a memorandum on behalf of the applicant today which responds to
the information sought by the panel in Minute 4 and includes a refinement to the activities for
which resource consent is sought, through removal of the car park extension.

2. The applicant also requests a shortening of the timetable set out in our Minute 4. We have
considered this request and decline to amend the date by which any submitters wishing to
comment on the material contained in the applicant’s memorandum of today is due. This date
will remain as Tuesday 8 November 2022.

3. If the section 42A officer’'s comments and applicants right of reply are able to be submitted
earlier than the dates specified in Minute 4, then we encourage this, however, we do not require
this.

4. The reason for the above determination is parties may have made arrangements based on the
earlier dates set. In addition, one of the panel members will be away for 2 weeks from today, so
the panel will be unavailable to consider feedback from submitters on the requested timetable
change.

5. A reminder that any correspondence to the hearing panel should be directed through Emma

Bean, however, the panel will be unable to consider any correspondence over the next two
weeks. We ask that parties continue with the timetable as reconfirmed here.

Mary O’Callahan
Independent Commissioner (Chairperson)

On behalf of the Independent Hearing Panel



